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December 16, 2016 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM TO DIRECTORS, DEPUTY DIRECTORS AND BUREAU 

CHIEFS 

 
SUBJECT: Appointments 

 

 
I am pleased to announce the following appointments effective December 16, 2016: 

 

Ms. Trisha Thompson Bureau Chief of Operations, Operations Engineer, Office of 

Highways Project Implementation, District Two 

 

Mr. Masood Ahmad, Bureau Chief of Program Development, Program Developer 

Engineer, Office of Highways Project Implementation, District Two 

 

Mr. Thomas Hufnagel, Bureau Chief of Operations, Operations Engineer, Office of 

Highways Project Implementation, District Three 

 

Mr. Kenneth Crawford, Bureau Chief of Project Implementation, Project Implementation 

Engineer, Office of Highways Project Implementation, District Five 

 

Mr. John Negangard, Bureau Chief of Operations, Operations Engineer, Office of 

Highways Project Implementation, District Six 

 

Mr. Gregory Jamerson, Bureau Chief of Program Development, Program Development 

Engineer, Office of Highways Project Implementation, District Seven 

 

Ms. Lora Rensing, Bureau Chief of Project Implementation, Project Implementation 

Engineer, Office of Highways Project Implementation, District Eight 

 

Mr. Keith Miley, Bureau Chief of Operations, Operations Engineer, Office of Highways 

Project Implementation, District Nine 

 

Mr. Keith Roberts, Bureau Chief of Project Implementation, Project Implementation 

Engineer, Office of Highways Project Implementation, District Nine 

 

Mr. Joseph Wick was appointed as the Bureau Chief of Project Implementation, Project 

Implementation Engineer, Office of Highways Project Implementation, District Three 

 
Mr. Christopher Smith was appointed as the Bureau Chief of Operations, Operations Engineer, 

Office of Highways Project Implementation, District Seven 

 

Effective January 1, 2017: 

 

Mr. Paul Lorton, Bureau Chief of Safety Programs and Engineering in the Office of 

Program Development 



 

Mr. Carl Puzey, Bureau Chief of Bridges and Structures in the Office of Program 

Development 

 

 

 

Effective January 3, 2017: 

 

Ms. Erin Geisler, Administrative Manager, Office of Highways Project Implementation, 

District Five 

 

 

 
Please extend your utmost cooperation as they assume new assignments. 

 
 

Randall S. Blankenhorn 

Secretary 


